

## BRETHERTON ENDOWED CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

South Road Bretherton Lancashire PR26 9AH

Tel/Fax (01772) 600431

Email: head@bretherton.lancs.sch.uk

"Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together within our Christian family"

Dear Parents.

As we are fast approaching the end of the Spring term, I am writing to remind you that when we return for the summer term on the 9<sup>th</sup> April, children are welcome to wear their summer uniform. Our summer uniform consists of a blue checked summer dress and white ankle socks for the girls and grey shorts and grey socks for the boys.

However, as British weather can be so unpredictable and we are not sure whether we have seen the last of snow and ice, please do not feel that this is compulsory. We are happy to welcome your children back after the holidays, smart in their uniform, whichever one you decide.

Your child's PE kits and trainers will be coming home this week for a wash and would appreciate it if they can come back into school on 9<sup>th</sup> April as the summer months will be full of sporting, active learning and events and we will see further development of our 'Bretherton Blast' runs around school and the school field.

Also class 2 will be swimming first day back, Monday 9<sup>th</sup> April, so can I remind you to bring their swim kit, towels and goggles letter ( if they want to wear them) on our return.

Wishing you a lovely and relaxing Easter break,

Alison Moxham Head Teacher

















Headteacher: Mrs Alison Moxham

Chair of Governors : Mr T. G. Wilson

www.brethertonschool.org.uk